
Autumn Term, Issue 5 

 

Dear Parents 

 

I hope you all had a lovely Easter 

break. It’s been a calm start to the 

Summer Term and the children 

have settled back in wonderfully. 

As the lockdown eases and the 

weather brightens, school life is 

getting back to normality.  We had 

our first in-school workshop            

yesterday, since lockdown —           

an exciting visit from a Viking!              

Photos to follow next week. 

 

I am really pleased to inform you 

that our Parent-Teacher Meetings 

for this term will be taking place 

via video.  Bookings can be made 

as of today - please see the                 

letter that has been e-mailed to 

you. 

 

Enjoy the weekend and let’s hope 

that the sun keeps on shining! 

 

Kind Regards    

Mrs Figen Bektaşoğlu                                            

Headteacher 

Summer Term 
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ENGLAND DOES THE DAILY MILE - Friday 30th April 
 

Our pupils have been taking place in the ’Coppermile’ for many years — we 

were the first school in Waltham Forest to take up the daily mile initiative!                

It is a simple and free strategy which gets children out of the classroom for          

15 minutes to run or jog at their own pace. Whilst making them fitter,           

healthier and more able to concentrate in the classroom, it has huge               

social and emotional benefits too.  

On Friday 30th April our whole school will be participating in ‘England does 

The Daily Mile’, alongside many other primary schools across the country 

who will be getting moving on the same day, to celebrate the positive              

benefits that daily activity can have on mental health.  

Please could all pupils come to school              

wearing their P.E kit and trainers on                  

Friday 30th April, so that they are able to                

participate comfortably. 

                                               

Guitar & Keyboard Tuition 

begins again on Tuesday 27th 

April,  for those children who 

pay for individual 

in-school lessons. 

 

Class Group Photos 

The School Photographer will be taking                  

class photographs on Monday 26th April. 
 

They will also be taking individual photographs of the children 

who have joined us since October 2020.  
 

Please ensure that your child attends school on-time and is      

wearing the correct school uniform. 
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